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There will be a mystery 
prize for the most 

creative entry!

Next Week

Events After-School Clubs

Monday 29th Sept 6N Bikeability Week Year 4 Football 

Tuesday 30th Sept Year 4 Multisports 
Y1/ 2/ 3 Art
Y4 Drawing

Y5 Science

Wednesday 1st Oct Y5 Swimming

Thursday 2nd Oct Parents Healthy Eating 
Presentation 8:50am

Year 4 Hockey 
Y6 Art

Friday 3rd Oct

Science

  Scientist of the month:  
Marie Curie

Question of the week:
What's the fastest animal?

For everyone that takes part in the project, your 
names will go into the magical prize hat! 
One lucky winner will be drawn to receive a 

mystery prize!

Upcoming Dates – Wednesday 8th October school closes at 1pm for parents' meetings.
Letters are coming home today to enable you to book your appointment.

Please pay the first installment for your child's trips online via School Gateway.  
£6.50 per child.



 

Autumn Arts Festival  and Competition

Internet Safety – Acceptable Use Agreement

Harvest Food Collection

This week, children in years 1 to 6, will be signing an Acceptable Use Agreement 
as part of their learning about online safety and cyber security. 

What is an Acceptable Use Agreement? 
It's a simple set of rules that explains how 
we should use computers, the internet, and 
digital devices safely and responsibly. It 
helps children understand what is okay to 
do online, what to avoid, and how to 
protect themselves and others. 

By signing the Acceptable Use Agreement , children  are showing that they understand the 
importance of being safe, kind, and sensible whenever they use technology in school and at home.

As part of our Harvest Festival celebrations, we are proud to be supporting our local food 
bank, Trussell’s Trust Food Bank. We warmly invite families to make donations of food and 
toiletry items.
Urgently needed food items
•Squash/Cordial
•Tinned fruit, vegetables (Peas, Carrots, etc.) and pulses (Kidney Beans, Chickpeas, etc.)
•Meat Soup (Chicken, Oxtail, etc.)
•Tinned Fish
•Coffee
•Tinned Tomatoes/Pasta Sauce
•Sponge Puddings
•Instant Mash
•Toiletries (Soap, Toilet Roll, Shower Gel, Shampoo, Sanitary Towels)

•Every donation, big or small, will make a real difference to families in need and to our wider 
community. Thank you for your kindness and generosity.

Our Autumn Arts festival will be taking place on the 22nd October!
Now is the chance to have your child create an art piece for our Autumn Arts 
competition based on the theme of Autumn, Diwali or Harvest. Please make your work 
as creative as possible using any materials you can access at home, such as paint, clay, 
collage etc.
All entries will be displayed at our festival, and a winner will be selected from each class to 
win a prize! Parents, you are always welcome to help your children create amazing art at 
home, please do consider that we have always chosen winners where it is clear that it is 
your child’s own contribution, it does not have to be perfection!
All entries need to be returned to school by the 13th October!
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